
 

  

Press release 
 

The letter of allotment for planning and monitoring in the welfare sector 
to the City of Gothenburg has been appealed  
 
STOCKHOLM, March 9, 2015 - The previously announced letter of allotment by the City of 
Gothenburg to Kartena, a subsidiary of Addnode Group, regarding a planning and monitoring 
system for the welfare area, has been appealed on the basis of the terms of the Public 
Procurement Act. 
 
For more information on the award decision, please view press release dated February 12, 2015. 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Rikard Linneroth, CEO, Kartena AB 
Phone: + 46 (0) 31 774 43 90, e-mail: rikard.linneroth@kartena.se 
 
Johan Andersson, CFO and head of IR, Addnode Group  
Phone: +46 (0) 704 205 831, e-mail: johan.andersson@addnodegroup.com 
 
 
About Addnode Group 
Addnode Group offers operation-critical IT-solutions to selected markets within both private and public 
sectors. We acquire, build and develop companies that deliver operation-critical IT solutions for specific 
needs from our customers. 
 
Every day, 400,000 engineers use our systems to develop and maintain products, buildings and 
installations. 100,000 salaried employees in the public sector use our solutions for municipal and 
government management.  
 
We have 950 employees in Sweden, Norway, Finland, Denmark, the UK, the US, India and Serbia. Net 
sales in 2014 amounted to SEK 1,599 M. Addnode Group's Series B share is listed on the NASDAQ 
OMX Nordic Small Cap. Learn more about Addnode Group on: www.addnodegroup.com. 
 
 
About Kartena 
Kartena AB is specialized in developing modern systems and solutions in geographic information 
systems. The need of positioning, monitor and visualize geographic available in many different 
contexts. Our offerings often include system optimization, positioning and web-based GIS. Learn more 
about Kartena on: www.kartena.se. 


